

December 22, 2020

City Design Commission

Re: Proposed project at 350 Cordova Street

Dear members of the Design Commission –

Livable Pasadena has many concerns about the proposed project, to be located at 350 Cordova Street. As designed, the proposed project will remove between 9 and 12 protected trees, and a staggering additional 25 other mature trees. The loss of these trees would be terrible. The green leaf cover of mature trees is an important part of the feel and character of Pasadena. Each project plays an important role in maintaining the livability of our city. The design of this project should be carefully examined to see how most of these trees can be saved. Moreover, the approval of this project should be continued to after the holidays, and after the current surge of COVID has passed, in order for the residents of Pasadena to have time to weigh the project and to have their voices heard.

Thank you,

Megan Foker
On behalf of Livable Pasadena